Resolutions of the meeting of the Departmental Committee in History held on 25
March 2015:

Resolved that:

1.

2.

Resolutions of the DC meeting last held on 17 March 2015 be confirmed.

If and when a member of the faculty takes leave, the Head of the
Department be informed well in advance so that he has the time to arrange
for classes to be held smoothly in his/her absence. Also, as far as possible,
members of the faculty take care that not more than one are on leave on a
single day.

The practice of showing students the answer scripts of Internal Assessment
be followed strictly (this in view of the fact that they have complained to
the Head that no one except the present Head follows this practice), and
marks obtained by them be displayed publicly. The Head —on Mr.
Shyamaprasad De's suggestion — to request the Controller of Examinations
that he arranges for Internal Assessment marks be shown on mark-sheets.

The suggestion of the Head that Internal Assessment tests be held regularly
throughout the semester — so that the practice of continuous assessment
may be followed — be taken up in a separate DC meeting.



